Thomas G. Wilkinson Discusses Pennsylvania's
Adoption of the Bright-Line Rule in The Legal
Intelligencer

Monday, July 14, 2014

In an article titled "Pa. Adopts Rule Banning Attorney-Expert Discovery," Thomas G. Wilkinson, a
member of Cozen O'Connor's Commercial Litigation Department, offers his opinion on Pennsylvania's
adoption of the bright-line rule, stating that he is against the bright-line rule because of the concerns
over whether improper behavior, no matter how rare, will now be nearly impossible to detect. "If a
lawyer had a suspicion that that kind of misconduct was occurring, with this rule change it could be a
lot more difficult to uncover that kind of misconduct," said Wilkinson.

To read the article, click here.
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